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What’s been happening in the home.





• Message from the SGM.





• Lovely trip to the lavender fields





• New furry friends for the home.





• What we have coming up.





• Employee of the month.











General Manager


Debi Rogers





Inside 


This issue





Hello and Welcome!


Greetings!





Welcome to the Autumn edition of the Cherry Trees Whisperer.





I have recently been made Senior General Manager and I’m excited about welcoming new visitors and existing friends to Cherry Trees Care Home.





I am aware that looking for care can be a little bit daunting, but our team here at Cherry Trees will do all we can to provide all of our guests and residents with the guidance and the support that they may need.





We have also organised residents and family and friends meetings.  These meeting allow you to have a say in the daily running of your home and I am more than happy to answer any questions, no matter how big or small they are.





I look forward to meeting you all in the near future.





Please feel free to say hi when you see me around the home and introduce yourself.











Ideas of what to mention:


General updates


What are you looking forward to during Autumn?


Special thank you notes


Anything else you feel would be relevant








Cherry Trees care home 


Stratford Road, Alcester, B49 6LN


Tel: 01789 764022 • www.barchester.com





Cherry Trees


Whisperer





We have some new friends to add to the collection in the home with our rabbit and buggies. It’s our New Guinea pigs their names are Cherry and Blossom.





New furry 


Friends





Employee of the Month





We had a lovely visit to the Lavender Fields before the cold weather set in.
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With our weekly trips we like to go to exciting places we are currently doing a road trip through the Cotswold’s were we visit somewhere different each week and the other week we went to Broadway witch was beautiful as you can see from the pic.





News in and around


Cherry Trees 





Lavender Fields





Congratulations to Ebony Rogers, October’s Employee of the month. Ebony was chosen thanks to all her hard work and dedication to ensure our residents lifestyles at Cherry Trees continue to flourish.
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Trip to Broadway





Halloween





We are always looking for volunteers to help around home with activities so if you’re interested let the activity team no.


We are also looking for tombola/raffle prizes and birthday and Christmas cards we collect them all year round so if you have any that you could kindly donate please hand them to activities.





We will be having a trick and treating fun in the home between 4pm and 5pm on the 31st so come and bring your children along and have some fun.





We will be having a special birthday party for one of our residents in the home because this lovely lady is turning 70 years of age on the 10th of November and she has requested a magician to come to the home because she loves magic so it should be a lovely afternoon for her. 





Birthday or Party





We are always looking for new and exciting ideas for the home and how we can improve and make it better from activity’s to food or anything else to do with the home so if you have a suggestion or an idea we have a comment/suggestion box in reception for you.





We would love to hear your thoughts.





Ideas!





News in and around


Cherry Trees





Help The Home





Staff and residents at Canmore Lodge Care Home in Dunfermline are celebrating their recent Care Inspectorate Report result, where they scored an overall ‘Excellent’ after receiving a score of 6 for supporting people’s well-being, and 6 for how well the home supports and plans care. The report follows the home’s recent success on carehome.co.uk where Canmore Lodge achieved a perfect 10/10 rating. Currently only 1.5% of Scotland’s care homes for elderly people have an overall ‘Excellent’ rating, making Canmore Lodge ranked among the best in the country.





‘Excellent’ Result for Canmore Lodge





A few words from


Barchester…





The Barchester Care Awards is an annual event that showcases the very best that Barchester has to offer. The Care Awards celebrates the fantastic individuals who work and volunteer in Barchester care homes across the UK; and also has a category devoted to recognising the beautiful outdoor spaces tended by residents and staff members. 





Our Divisional Winners have already been named, and the award ceremony will be held in Manchester on 3rd October, when the National Winners will be announced. Good luck to all our Divisional Winners and thank you to everyone who took the time to make a nomination.
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2019 Barchester Care Awards 





Keep up-to-date with the latest news and stories from us and see pictures of life at Barchester homes by following us on Twitter and Facebook:


�  @Barchester_Care


�   /BarchesterHealthcare





Follow us on social media!





Barchester will also be opening another care home in 2019: Trinity Manor in Sherborne. This service will offer dementia and residential care for 64 residents.





Barchester recently received the keys to Mortain Place in Eastbourne, enhancing our portfolio of care homes.





Lesley Standing, the General Manager of Mortain Place was delighted to accept the keys to the latest 80-bed property on Pevensey Bay Road from the Project Construction Manager Mark Tomalin, from McGoff Construction.





Mortain Place will provide personalised residential and dementia care for 80 older people in the neighbouring community, and will open its doors to residents in October.











Barchester Holds Key to Future Care








Barchester is proud to have been named as a finalist in 3 Laing Buisson Awards categories: ‘Residential Care (Larger Organisation)’, ‘Property Developer’ and ‘Property Investor’. The ceremony will take place on Wednesday 13th November 2019 at Park Plaza Westminster Bridge, London, where the winners will be announced.





This year, the awarding body received a record-breaking number of nominations for every single category, with over 400 entries in total. 





Last year, we were delighted to take home the ‘Property Developer of the Year’ award, and Barchester CEO, Pete Calveley was recognized for his amazing work in the care sector by being presented with the ‘Outstanding Contributions to Care’ award.
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Barchester Nominated for 3 Laing Buisson Awards














